
Curriculum Committee – February 2, 2017 

Agenda 

1)      Approval of Minutes for the October Meeting 

4)      Course Discussions 

a.       Proposed Course in Investigative Journalism 

b.       Proposed Course Supplement to Math Functions 

 

Attendees 

Alicia Sharp, Amber Chester, Audrey Schmitz, Bart Allen, Brenda Pennington, Cammie Fast, Cathy 

Ballard, Cathy Moore, Darrel Negelein, Darrell Frost, Don Stinson, Ed Vineyard, Jeremy Cook, Jerry 

Hawkins, Laura Marshall, Lisa McGaw, MaryAnn McCoy, Pam Stinson, Paul Bowers, Rick Edgington, 

Shaen McMurtrie, Shannon Cunningham, Tricia Moor, Vickie Crouch, Wade Watkins 

Minutes 

Meeting opened with a review of the agenda, and approval of minutes. 

Scott Haywood and Cathy Moore presented the proposal for the Investigative Journalism Course.  The 

proposal was approved. 

Cassie Firth presented the information regarding the supplement to the Math Functions Course.  This 

course is similar to that previous approved for other math courses.  Because not all attendees had seen 

the supporting material.  The Committee opted to have the information sent and an email vote 

regarding this program. 

No further business came before the committee and the meeting was adjourned. 

Addendum to Minutes: 

The email requests for vote on the Supplement for Math Functions was distributed on Feb. 16, 2017, 

with a requested deadline for voting as Feb. 28, 2017.  Votes were collected and the Supplement was 

approved. 

Additionally, new curriculum approval forms were established through the Division Chairs meeting on 

March 28, 2017.  Since, the form was established during the spring semester, it was requested that the 

two courses discussed by the Curriculum Committee complete the forms.  The completed forms are 

provided as a supplement to these minutes. 

 


